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We are a retired couple who recently moved from Cherrybrook to the Kellyville/Rouse Hill area on
the assumption that improved public transport, including a rail link to the city as guaranteed
recently by the NSW Government, would actually be provided.

The area is a great place to live and the bus T-Way between Rouse Hill and the city has proved
to be very convenient as we do not travel during peak tmes. However, peak hour capacity and
frequency seems to need improvement.

We feel that if a rail link of some description to Rouse Hill does not go ahead the "New Rouse
Hill" development area will stagnate and traffic/transport problems will discourage young people
as well as older people like us from coming to the area.



